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MHA FISCAL YEAR-END CLAIMS PAYMENT SCHEDULE

MAY 21, 2014

The Maryland Mental Hygiene Administration (MHA) has requested that
ValueOptions Maryland update the claims payment run to accommodate MHA fiscal

year-end processing.

ValueOptions Maryland will process the regular check run scheduled for Tuesday,
June 24, 2014 and then process a second check run on Friday, June 27, 2014 to close

out the fiscal year-end.

There will be no check run on Tuesday, July 1, 2014. The next check run will be

the regular check run of Tuesday, July 8, 2014.




